

Mr David King

Email: fyi-request-3177-96543a9b@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr King

## **INFORMATION REQUEST – Civic Amenities Group**

We write in response to your email dated 28 September addressed to Tauranga City Council in which you requested the following information:

 A copy of any briefing or report or presentation from the Civic Amenities Group as given to TCC staff and/or Councillors.

We have considered your request in accordance with the Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 ("LGOIMA") and respond as follows.

On 24 August 2015 the Civic Amenities Group met with elected members and some Council staff members and made a presentation on their ideas. No physical or electronic copy of that presentation was retained by Council.

There have been no other briefings, reports or presentations made to staff or elected members regarding the Civic Amenities Group's ideas for the city.

Yours faithfully

Kirsty Downey

Manager: Issue Resolution and Governance

**Chief Executive's Group**